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Attendees: / |
Bonnie L. Smith, President/Secretary I‘OO y
Dave Weisgerber, Board Member 2
Patty Miller, Treasurer d(

Shane Slee, Board Member
Tim Leach, Board Member

- |\ 374.6°

None

Bonnie called meeting to order at 6PM.

Patty gave treasurer’s report $33,539.86 in main account, $7,951.00 grant account, $11,879.00
in historical society account. Total $53,369.86

Discussion ensued about Christmas party. The date agreed upon by all board members
available to attend and help to be set for December 21, 2024. Bonnie and Tim will get the food,
Patty will get the adult gifts for raffle and Bonnie will get kids gifts. Shane and MaryBeth will be
dressing as Santa and Mrs. Claus. Bonnie will get confirmation from Captains Guilford and
DeAnza that the fire station will be available for us and we’ll make an announcement ASAP.

Bonnie advised that the cost of a postal permit is now $350/yr on top of $.60 per each flyer. It
is not cost effective to do mailers for our community as has always been done in the past. A
list of all addresses that get mail in the 92066 is less than 100. The Board has always printed
out and mailed 200 flyers. It seems that there has been much waste in time, paper, ink and
postage to send to 200 when the actual number is approximately 100. The board agrees that
sending flyers will now be sent via an envelope with regular stamps. Should a grant be located
and obtained in the future for postage, we can re-address this issue.

Bonnie advised that she has confirmed with CAL FIRE that burn permits have not been issued
as of yet.

Conclusion of the meeting, Dave motioned, Shane 2nd.
Meeting adjourned at 6:28PM

Prepared by Bonnie L. Smith, President/Secretary



